
March 13, 2023

Dear Applicant:

Congratulations to you from the Plano Community Forum! As parents and members of the 
community, we understand and appreciate the significance of this accomplishment. If your plans 
include college or a vocational/trade school, we invite you to apply for one of our Dr. Martin 
Luther King, Jr. Scholarships.

The Plano Community Forum awards scholarships to minority seniors attending a Plano public 
school. Scholarships are awarded, in part, based on a student’s G.P.A., extracurricular activities, 
community service, financial need, an essay, and an interview by the members of the scholarship 
committee.

Applications must be filled out completely with requisite information and received by April 21, 
2023 at 11:59 p.m. to be considered. Applications can be emailed to scholarships@planocf.com .

After reviewing all applications, only those designated as finalists will be contacted for an 
interview by the Scholarship Committee. If you have questions or need additional information 
regarding the Plano Community Forum scholarship application process, please contact the 
Scholarship Committee at scholarships@planocf.com.

Regardless of what you plan to pursue, the members of the Plano Community Forum wish you 
continued success.

Sincerely,

Plano Community Forum
Scholarship Committee
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